
1779 - 1783 Fort George - Protected by the Crown 

Explore the Revolutionary War from the perspective of the British, Loyalists, and even the 

German “Hessian” military with a couple events related to Fort George in Castine, Maine. 

  

On the September 9 & 10, the public is invited to participate in events at Fort George. 

Registered teachers will fill out a pre-event questionnaire related to the British and “Hessian” 

and Loyalist side of the American Revolution specifically related to Maine. They will sign in at 

the different stations/programs on the day(s) of attendance. A post-event questionnaire will test 

increased knowledge. Registered teachers will also receive educational materials for a 

classroom unit on the American Revolution and have the option of receiving contact hours. 

  

For more information click HERE and to register contact Anette Ruppel 

Rodrigues: anette.rodrigues@maine.edu - Application deadline: July 10, 2017 

  

This weekend will be preceded by at workshop titled: The American Revolution in a Contested 

Borderland: Penobscot Bay & Eastward - Looking for New (or little known) Primary 

Sources on Tuesday, August 15. This day Includes discussions about surviving primary sources 

of the American Revolution from and about the Penobscot Region and beyond, as well as 

letters written by “Hessians” stationed at Fort George. A walking tour about Castine in the 

Revolution is included. 

For more information about this free event contact anette.rodrigues@maine.edu 

To register for this workshop, and to receive copies of the readings, contact: 

Wilson Museum at 207-326-9246 or e-mail info@wilsonmuseum.org with “Aug 15 workshop” in 

the subject line. Application deadline July 10, 2017    
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